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What’s happening for the rest 
 of the Summer term? 

•  

• Tuesday 18th July—Miss Timms  last after school 
reading group session 

• Tuesday 18th July -  Year 6 Celebration  
Performance 5pm—6:30 pm 

• Tuesday 18th July— last Xtratime after school 
 multi sports session 

Wednesday 19th July  - Non-Uniform Day for Winning 
team—BADGERS 

Wednesday 19th July—Year 6 disco in school time 

• Thursday 20th July—Fun Lunch 

• Thursday 20th July—school finishes at 1:30pm  Non– 
Uniform day for ALL 

 

First day of Autumn terms starts—Monday 4th Sep-
tember 

 
Please find attached a copy of the schools calendar dates 

Classes for next Year 
 

3RW will become 4H - their teacher will be Mrs Hunt 
3W will become 4C - their teacher will be Miss Connolly 
Year 4 Group will become 5T - their will be Miss Timms 

Year 4 Group will become 5W - their teacher will be             
Miss Williiams 

Mrs Rashid will be staying with us next year as an extra sup-
port in Year 5 

5T will become 6OB—their teacher will be Miss O’Brien 
5M will become 6K—their teacher will be Mrs Kenyon 

 

This will be the last Newsletter for this academic 
year.  Enjoy your Summer 

 
Message from Miss Brooks   

I am looking forward to seeing Year 6 parents at the 
Celebration Performance on Tuesday 18th at 5pm.  I 
would like to wish our Year 6 children lots of best 
wishes for their future schooling life and beyond!! 
We will miss you all. 
 
A huge thank you to all the staff, children and         
parents for another successful year at Field Junior 
School. 
 
Looking forward in seeing you all refreshed on     
Monday  4th September. 

Year 6 Celebration Performance 
Tuesday 18th July 

5pm—6:30pm 
 

As previously mentioned in last weeks newsletter, parents/carers 
are invited to the Year 6 Celebration Performance. This will also               
include the children receiving certificates for their achievements 
throughout the year. 
 
Parents/carers are advised not to bring along siblings as due to 3 
classes we are restricted on space. 
Children and parents to arrive at 4:40pm  via the alleyway gate and 
enter the school via the white side doors.  Children will go to the 
Lower Hall where they will be met by their teacher and parents/
carers will be ushered to take their seats in the Upper Hall. 

School Dinner  Thursday 20th July—will be a fun lunch  
(Fridays menu) - Pizza, Fish Fingers, Jacket Potato with 
fillings or Egg roll 

Year 6 Disco Wednesday 19th July during School 
The year 6 teachers have organised a disco for the chil-

dren.  This will be held during the school day on Wednesday 
afternoon.  Children can bring in their party clothes to change 

into before the disco starts. 

 

Dropping off & Collecting at the end of the day from September 
 

Year 3 & Year 6 will be collected and let out from the top playground 
Year 4 & Year 5 will be collected and let out from the bottom playground 

Turn to 2nd Page 



Congratulations to Dhadkan in Year 6 for achieving an 
overall 2nd Place at the Watford Gymnastics 
Club Championship Competition in July.   

July Birthdays 
Adam (Yr 6), Aarav (Yr 4), Luke (Yr 4), Sara (Yr 3), Khadijah (Yr 5), Liam (Yr 6), Rayan 

(Yr 3), Giselle (Yr 3),  Teadora (Yr 3),  
Adrija (Yr 4) 

 
August Birthdays 

Ansel (Yr 4), Shadhaan (Yr 4), Alex (Yr 5), Aaranthana (Yr 4), Anika (Yr 4), Jananii (Yr 5). 
Oliver (Yr 4), Riya (Yr 6 ), Tanya (Yr 3),  Zuzanna (Yr 4), Rose (Yr 3), Alex P (Yr 6) 

 

Highest Attendance 
 this week  
5T & 6K  
97.9 % 

Welcome to Field 
We would like to give a warm welcome to our newest member 

of staff  - Mrs Grabek—our new school administrator.           
Mrs Grabek will be working with Mrs Conroy  (Office Manager)  

in the school office. 

School Dinner Accounts  
 
Please ensure that your childs dinner account is topped up 
via Arbor to cover meals until the end of  term, especially 
Year 6 children.   Thank you . 

FIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL 

 

Arbor Profiles 
 

Can I remind all parents to update email address, contact phone numbers,  
addresses etc on their child’s Arbor profile ready for September . 


